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Mayor’s Corner
Submitted by: Tualatin Mayor Lou Ogden
2013 is certainly in full 
swing.  We are wrapping up 
months of work including 
the Transportation System 
Plan, Linking Tualatin, and 
Basalt Creek Transportation 
Refinement Plan.  Continuing 
is the SW Corridor High 
Capacity Transit Study and 
beginning will be the Basalt 
Creek Concept Planning.  
All of these focus on the 
Tualatin of tomorrow.  

However, this year is our 
centennial in the City of 
Tualatin when we look back on 
Tualatin of yesterday.  Though 
we are months away from 
August 18, the date of our 
incorporation, there will be 
plenty of celebrating between 
now and then.   Many events 
are being planned throughout 
the year as we recollect and 
admire our past while always 
looking with an eye to the 
future.  We invite you to peruse 
Tualatin Today and check our 
website frequently to stay 
abreast of these activities and 
participate in as many of the 
varied events as you can.  

While it may be as difficult for 
us to predict the 22nd Century 
as it was for our first citizens 
to imagine today, one thing 
I am sure of.  Tualatin will 
continue to be a great place 
to live, work, learn, and play.  
It is our job as your elected 
City Council to ensure that 
our town is always the “Best 
City South of the North Pole”.
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